Dear [First Name],
It has been 20 years since the University of Florida College of Medicine lost one of its most beloved faculty members, Hugh M. “Smiley” Hill, M.D. Yet his presence is still felt in every commencement, every student story, and every hallway he once brightened.
Dr. Hill was more than the College’s first dean of student affairs — he was its heart. 
Over four decades, he guided more than 3,000 students, hooding every graduate from 1961 to 2001. His joyful laugh, remarkable memory for names, and ability to make everyone feel valued remain unforgettable.
To honor his legacy, we invite you to support the Hugh M. “Smiley” Hill, M.D., Scholarship Endowment Fund. Your gift will ensure future medical students receive the same mentorship, compassion, and inspiration Dr. Hill gave so many.
As a special thank-you, the first 100 donors will receive a commemorative Dr. Smiley Hill lapel pin — a small reminder of his joyful spirit and lifelong commitment to students.
Together, we can carry forward the values Dr. Hill embodied: compassion, excellence, humility, and joy in service to others.
[Give Now Button]
With gratitude,

Jennifer Hunt, M.D., M.Ed.
Interim Dean, UF College of Medicine
Folke H. Peterson Dean’s Distinguished Professor


